
March 6, 2023 

Public Hearing 

Proposed abandonment of Parish Roads 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held at 4:45 p.m. on Monday, March 6, 2023 in the Police Jury 

Meeting Room of the Courthouse Building, 200 Court St., Suite 207, Ville Platte, La to hear public 

comments and/or questions on the proposed abandonment of Boo Boo Lane and Berry Lane. 

 

Being there were no comments from the public regarding the proposed abandonments, the hearing was 

declared closed.  

 

 

__________________________________   ________________________________ 

Bryan Vidrine, President     Chester Granger, Secretary-Treasurer 

 


